Warning regarding the activities of an entity named Uni-Crédit
Postal Bank {https://unicpostalb.com/)

The CSSF warns the public of the website https: funicpostalb.com/ where an entity offers online banking services, in
particular, loans, under the name “Uni-Credit Postal Bank”

The CSSF informs the puklic that an entity named “Uni-Crédit Postal Bank” is unknown to it, that it is not supervised by
the CS5F and that it has not been granted any authorisation to provide banking services or other financial services in or

from Luxemibourg.



